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BOX 65 -  CARIBOU, MAINE
TELEPHONE 3731

F. S. TIBBETTS, OWNER
11 July, 1957.

Mr. S.R. Morss
R.F.D., #3,

Bradford, Mass..

Dear Mr. Morss,

I am very sorry for the oversight. We tried to get things off on
schedule, but evidently missed a couple.

Your report is as correct as it could be. It certainly pleases me to
be able to verify it for you. We, at WFST, are looking forward to another
sceduled DX test., We had reports from many towns, even with the WICC
interference.

Would you please send me the report of the broadcast that appeared in
DX News. We keep these on file for reference, and it would help, if we
had that report.

Thank you for your interest in WFST.

Sincerely,
NORTHERN BROADCASTING CO.,

éLf\/TZLux4a.

Generfl Manager.
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